
 

HEATHFIELD NEWS   

18TH SEPT 2020                                                                                               

SCOTLAND ROAD CAMPUS 

 
Every Friday a newsletter will be sent to you via a link on the school gateway app. It will also be available to 
view on the school website: www.heathfieldprimary.org.uk.  

 
Friday Afternoon Rainbow Club Signup: Please use this link to sign up your 

child/children to Rainbow Club on Friday 25th September: https://bit.ly/2FN0Z54 

This club is only open to single parent/carer working families or families where both 
parent/carers work on a Friday afternoon. Evidence will be required if it has not 
already been given.This form must be completed every week if a place is 

required. You will have the option to collect your child from Rainbow Club at 2pm or 3:30pm 
only.  Please choose the time best suited to your needs. Please don’t collect between these times as it 
disturbs the children’s activities and interrupts the office from working.  
 
PARENT LITE APP: As a school, we always need to ensure that your contact details and your 
child/children’s information is up to date and accurate should we need to contact you for any reason. To 
support this we have a new convenient way for you to access, review and request changes to the data 
held on you and your children.   
  
An activation email for you to access this new parent app at your own convenience via smartphone, tablet or 
PC has been sent out this week. Please note that your activation email is unique to you and should not 
be used by anyone else. Your activation email will expire after 14 days if it is not used, please contact 
your school if you require a replacement after this date. If you have not received this please contact the 
school office so that we can check we have your correct email address on our system.   
 Getting started with the SIMS Parent Lite App   

1. We will send you an activation email to the email address we have on record for you, simply click on 
the link from your tablet, PC or smartphone to activate your account   
2. You can then login using your normal Facebook, Twitter, Google or Microsoft username and 
password   
3. From your smartphone or tablet, download the app from the Google Play or Apple App store - search 
for SIMS Parent Lite   
4. From a PC or Windows phone, login online at www.sims-parent.co.uk  

 
REMINDER: During the Autumn term we will be operating a staggered start and finish to the day to avoid 
large gatherings on the playground.   

 Please remember only 1 parent/carer per family may come onto the premises.  
   

Parking on Scotland Road and the surrounding area: Please can all parents and 
carers respect the parking restrictions on the roads around school as those who don’t are 
at risk of damaging the school’s relationship with our neighbours. We appreciate that 
everyone leads very busy lives however adding two minutes to your journey in the morning 
and at the end of the day by parking slightly further away in a designated parking space 
will ease the congestion around school, appease local residents and keep the area safe 
for our pupils.  

Due to a recent lack of consideration we will be asking parking services to support us in targeting those who 
are being inconsiderate and irresponsible  

 
Being Prepared: On Monday your child will bring home a work book and pencil. These items are 
to be kept for use in the event that your child’s bubble has to close. Work would then be 
sent through to you electronically to be completed in the work books. We are 
expecting all of the bubbles to be open next week but we would like to be prepared 
for the future. 
 

 
 

http://www.heathfieldprimary.org.uk/
https://bit.ly/2FN0Z54
http://www.sims-parent.co.uk/


 
Flu Vaccination: Attached is a letter about the flu vaccination which has been booked in for the morning of 
Thursday 12th November. It is for all children in years Reception, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6. You will need to 
complete an on line consent form for each child which can be found by going to 
https://www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu.  All children will bring a paper copy of the letter 
home with them on Monday 21st Sept. 
  
The code for the Scotland Road Campus is NG122442S and forms need to be completed by 30th 
September 2020 to ensure your child gets vaccinated.  Even if you do not want your child to be vaccinated 
please complete the form to let the immunisation team know.   
  
 Please email sais@nottshc.nhs.uk if you have any problems or questions and include your contact  

https://www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu


 


